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Bocce News  
 
By Patricia Bruno 
 
The Bocce Club invites you to celebrate the installation of the 2018 Board Members with 
a fun evening of dinner and dancing.  Save the date Saturday, February 10th for the 
festivities.  The dinner will be held at the Clubhouse and will begin at 5:00 pm.  Dinner 
will include salad and your choice of  one of the following entrées: Lemon Pepper Tri 
Tip ($39.00), Balsamic Glazed Chicken Piccata ($37.00), Grilled Petrale Sole Dore 
($37.00), or Eggplant Parmesan ($32.00). Dessert will be cheesecake with raspberry 
sauce.  Non member guests add $5 extra for entree choice.    For registration, include 
your house number and choice of entrée.  Contact Candy Stonehouse at 
candystonehouse@yahoo.com​ or call 408-841-9259.  There will be a no host bar and all 
meals will be billed to your house number. The deadline for registering is Sunday, 
February 4th.  Registration is available for groups of 8 to 10. Please call Candy for any 
further information or questions.  See ad in today’s edition of ​The Villager. 
 
In other news, the Bocce Club will he holding Boot Camps on Monday ​(every February 
Monday at 11am) ​and also on Saturday ​(February 10th, 17th & 24th at 10:30am) to 
learn the fundamentals of bocce​. ​All Villagers are welcome to attend and there is no 
cost! You do not have to be a member of the Bocce Club to participate. For more 
information please contact our tournament chair, ​Tony Orlando at 408-799-9668 or 
tonyorlando49@yahoo.com 
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